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Tom Pitman of the Indianapolis office authored "2017 Legislative Changes
Affecting Indiana Redevelopment Commission."

Although significant changes to the law applicable to Indiana
Redevelopment Commissions were proposed during the course of this
year’s legislative session, most of the legislative proposals did not
survive. Below is a summary of important legislative initiatives affecting
Indiana Redevelopment commissions that, if signed by Governor
Holcomb, will become law on July 1, 2017.
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